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Electronic vehicles are too expensive. They do not accommodate all driver's needs. They will not
have the necessary power and sustainability for heavy over the road transportation. The cost of
providing the charging stations needed and the actual availability of electricity needed to operate all
the vehicles for Washington residents and businesses is unknown. Nor is it likely that the State of
WA and its electricity providers will be able to provide the necessary amount of electricity to power
the state, homes, businesses and cars.


